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Further to the statement from AusDBF last week, the situation with COVID-19 is constantly 
changing and we all need to play our part in the efforts to limit the spread of this virus. 
 
Consequently, AusDBF strongly advise that all our members and their clubs discontinue training 
and activities for the foreseeable future and abide by the government directives. If the dragon 
boat community co-operates, we should be able to limit the impact of these restrictions and can 
look forward to getting back on the water and competing next season. 
 
Stay safe and look after each other. 
 
 

AusDBF Board 


